
 

Administering the   

P h o n i c s  
Screening Check  
 

9th May 2012, 4.30-6.00pm 
Norwich Professional Development Centre 

 

This June will see the implementation of the new statutory 

phonics screening check for all Year 1 children.  
 

Teachers are required to administer the check as the role demands professional 

judgement about whether or not children’s responses are correct.  
 

Feedback from the pilot suggested that training on the scoring rules is essential for 

teachers administering the check to score consistently.  Consequently, the STA encourages schools to hold 
training sessions for those involved in administering the check to ensure they are all fully prepared.   

This course provides schools with this opportunity. 
 

Using official materials related to the phonics screening check, this course aims to support teachers to make 

sense of the Access and Reporting Arrangements (ARA) and other guidance to ensure that all 

statutory requirements are met. In particular it will focus on supporting those administering the check to 

interpret children's responses so that teachers feel confident they can score the check accurately, 

leading to an accurate data set.  
 
Important information for delegates: Please bring a copy of the ARA and Check administrators guide. 

 
Phase: Primary and Special    
Course Leaders: Victoria Groom  
Cost: £40 Norfolk LA Maintained Schools, £45 All Other Clients  
 

Book via:  www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/ 
Activity Reference: EPCW7 

 

For more information contact: 
Danielle Youngs, Business Support 
℡ 01603 303304  � danielle.youngs@norfolk.gov.uk 

 

 

 

Norfolk Integrated Education Advisory Services – reliable, high quality, responsive, collaborative and local 
 

NIEAS: Norfolk Integrated Education Advisory Services 

Special offer 
Book two places from same 

school or partnership for  
£70 Norfolk LA Maintained 

Schools or  
£80 All Other Clients 


